
From:  Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/03/2019 09:28:48 AM

To:  Planning Major Projects <Planning.MajorProjects@lacity.org>

Cc:  Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>; Arthi Varma <arthi.varma@lacity.org>

Subject:  MBI review services are temporarily suspended
 

Hi everyone, 

Due to budget constraints, MBI will have to stop reviewing our EIRs. I am working on a possible fix but for now, all review will
stop as of today. If MBI is reviewing an EIR for you, please contact the reviewer to determine where they left off and what
sections are in need of review. 

Below is a list of projects that MBI is reviewing. If you have a project with them, I would like to schedule a follow-up meeting with
the group to discuss next steps. 

 

- 6th & Harvard (SI)

- Hollywood Center (MN)

- 2143 Violet (JM)

- Sunset Gower Studios (AV)

- Olympic Tower Project (SI)

- 1045 Olive (MZ)

- 2800 Casitas (ES)

- 5420 Sunset (PM)

- 6AM (ES)

- 3003 Runyon Canyon (ES)

I will keep everyone updated on any progress that is made to reinstate MBI's review. 

- Heather 

Heather Bleemers
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 847-3682
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012

         

http://www.lacity.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos

